
Dear	Parents/Guardian,	
	
Welcome	to	the	2021/2022	school	year.	Our	names	are	Mrs.	Christine	Pronzato	and	
Mrs.	Stephanie	Albuck	we	are	your	child’s	4th	Grade	teachers	this	school	year.	If	you	
have	any	questions	and	or	concerns	you	may	need	to	address	with	us	throughout	
the	school	year	you	may	telephone	215-400-3520	or	email	us	at	
cdscipione@philasd.org,	salbuck@philasd.org	.		We	are	looking	forward	to	a	
wonderful	school	year	with	engaging	and	exciting	activities.		
	
In	keeping	with	the	cooperative	effort	we	are	requesting	the	following	supplies	for	
each	student:	
	
	 6	black	and	white	composition	books			
	 1	box	SHARPENED	PENCILS	
	 2	Expo	markers	

6							2	pocket	folders	(please	label	with	students	name	and	room	number.	
Label	the	folder	as	follows:	reading,	writing,	math,	science,	social	studies,	and	
homework).	

	 2	reams	of	photocopy	paper	
	 1	pair	of	headphones	or	ear	buds	for	computer	use	
	 1	box	of	16	count	crayons	
	 1	NYLON	pencil	case	(NO	HARD	BOX	PLEASE)	
	 2	boxes	of	tissues	
	 1	container	of	Hand	soap	
	 1	container	of	Clorox	wipes	
	 1	Ruler	and	1	Protractor	
	 I	package	of	Index	Cards	
	 1	Index	Card	Holder	
	
The	Fourth	Grade	will	receive	Homework	Monday	thru	Thursday	evenings.	Also	
students	will	receive	a	weekend	packet	of	math	and/or	reading	skills	that	need	to	be	
completed	throughout	the	weekend.	We	believe	that	homework	is	essential	to	the	
learning	process	and	should	be	done	neatly	and	diligently.		Please	provide	a	quiet	
space	for	your	child	to	complete	all	homework.	Studying	for	proficiency	is	
considered	a	portion	of	homework	assignments	and	should	be	completed	each	
evening	also.	
	
We	will		be	following		these	Classroom	Expectations	this	year:		

• We	are	respectful	and	polite	at	all	times.	
• We	will	stay	in	our	own	personal	space.	
• We	are	prompt	and	prepared	everyday.	

Please	reinforce	all	these	expectations	with	your	child	over	the	coming	weeks.	
	



You	will	be	able	to	meet	all	staff	members	of	the	A.B.	Day	School	and	visit	your	
child’s	classroom	to	learn	important	information	regarding	their	4th		Grade	year,	at	
our	annual	Back	To	School	Night.			
	
Once	again	we	would	like	to	let	you	know	how	excited	we	are	to	be	working	with	
your	child	this	school	year.	We	have	an	open	communication	policy	with	all	parents	
so	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	us	with	any	questions,	suggestions	or	concerns	
you	may	have.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	Mrs.	Albuck	Room	108	and		Mrs.	Pronzato	Room	101	
	
In	order	to	keep	in	constant	communication	throughout	the	school	year	we	are	
asking	parents	to	provide	a	cell	phone		#	for	texts	and	an	email	address.		Please	
complete	the	bottom	and	return	to	school	with	your	child	along	will	all	supplies.	
	
Child’s	Name	____________________________________________________________	
	
Parent’s	Name	__________________________________________________________	
	
Cell	Phone	#	_____________________________________________________________	
	
Email	Address	___________________________________________________________	
	
	 	
	
	
	


